
 

 

 

 

Are Your Clients Staying Compliant with ACA Statewide 
Requirements? 

Although the Individual Mandate under the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (ACA) was 

repealed in 2019, states are implementing their own Individual Mandates to require state residents to 

have health coverage or pay a tax penalty. California, New Jersey, Rhode Island, Vermont, 

Massachusetts, and the District of Columbia have already adopted statewide Individual Mandates. 

Additional states are expected to follow suit.  

As a result of these regulations, Employers must meet specific reporting requirements for their 

employees who reside in these states. Navigating these ever-changing, state-specific regulations can 

be complex. MMA MarketLink can help!  

MarketLink’s enhanced ACA Services now includes mandated state-level ACA reporting. Our 

tools, support, and guidance can help ease your clients’ burden and help them stay compliant with 
changing state regulations.  

For more information on how we can help your client or prospect, please contact Dawn Funk at 

dawn.funk@mmamarketlink.com or Doug Kile at doug.kile@mmamarketlink.com.  
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